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Council approves request for daycare center 
(KLZA)-- Following a public hearing drawing no public comment Monday night,
Falls City Council members  voted 6-1 in favor of a request for a Conditional Use
Permit for a childcare center at 715  Fulton Street.

Bobby and Missy Campbell made the request for the permit.  Ward II Council
member Kaylie Ractliffe cast a nay vote and Ward IV Councilman Derrick
Leyden was absent.

In other business the Council approved an amendment to the contract covering
dispatchers that would allow dispatchers to work a 42  hour and a 36 hour work
week per pay period.  The proposal will now be presented to the Union for their
approval. 
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